
   Have a great weekend! Best wishes Kate Powell 
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Years 4, 5 and 6 Summer Production: A Midsummer’s 

Night Dream 

Tickets are now on sale for our summer production of        ’ 

‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ on ParentPay. 

The performances are:  

Tuesday the 9th July at 1.30pm & 6pm,  

Wednesday the 10th July at 6pm.  

Tickets will be available to buy on ParentPay. 

TICKET PRICES:  £1.50 per ticket   

The running time is approx. 1 hour 30 mins.  

Useful Diary Dates 2024  (All dates are on the school website) 

5th July: Parent Questionnaires sent out.  

8th July: Dress rehearsal /relaxed performance for summer production at 1.30pm 

9th July: Summer production by Years 4, 5 and 6 at 1.30pm and 6pm.  

10th July: Evening production at 6pm. 

11th July: Year 6 trip to Goodwood Festival of Speed 

12th July: School Reports home to parents 

19th July: Last day of Term. Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 2pm. Year 6 parents only. 

3rd September: Back to school. Start of Autumn term 

14th October: Year 6 Residential to PGL 

28th October - 1st November: HALF TERM 

Sports Morning 2024 

Last Friday, we held our inclusive 

Sports morning and it was great to 

see so many of you join us for an 

action packed morning of athletic 

events. The children were very 

excited and had practiced well. This year, we planned a 

variety of events including a longer sprint and a mixed 

relay culminating in the popular sprints at the end of the 

session. Joining us today, were Sports Leaders from The 

Regis School led by Mrs Barlow, our specialist P.E 

teacher. Their help was invaluable. It was a very close 

ending but the final standings were:-  

Well done to Phoenix who narrowly beat Dragon by just 13 

points. Huge congratulations to all of the children who 

showed amazing Team Bartons team spirit and 

enjoyment. Pegasus were super fast in the relay races!  

Thank you for all of your positive supportive cheering and 

thank you to Miss Yardley for organising the whole event. 

Here are Amelia and Archie, the winning Phoenix House 

Captains, proudly showing off the Sports Day Cup. 

1st 2nd 3rd 4th 

Phoenix Dragon Unicorn Pegasus 

538 525 392 331 

Year Big Sing & Year 4  Djembe Drumming Showcase 

This week, we were treated to two amazing musical events 

in school. Year 5 took part in the Big Sing and although it 

didn’t quite go to plan, Lime class had an afternoon working 

with Rachel Maby from West Sussex Music. They learnt 

several songs which were quite challenging but beautifully 

performed. Well done Lime class. You were brilliant. 

Then on Wednesday, Year 4 performed their djembe 

drumming and other instruments to the school. Guided by 

the music teacher Nigel, from West Sussex Music, they 

showcased their amazing learning, performing Nigerian 

songs and rhythms. The level of focus and skill was 

outstanding and I was blown away by how good the children 

were. Well done Ash class because you were fantastic.  


